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Title 
Whitley payscales to be removed September 2022 

Purpose To advise on obsolete payscales being removed from ESR 

Intended 
Audience 

ESR Payroll and HR Departments 

 

 

 

UN3216 – Whitley grades removed Sept 2022 

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED 
 

SUBJECT  
 

Notification of the removal of obsolete Whitley payscales from ESR 

 
DETAIL 
 

A review of the data held in ESR has been undertaken and a number of obsolete Whitley 
payscales are to be end dated at the end of September 2022.  They will be removed in 
Release 55, over the weekend commencing 30th September 2022. 
 
The payscales have not been used in the system for a considerable amount of time and as 
such will be ended on the 30th September 2022 and will no longer be available to select.  Any 
historical pay records will not be affected by this change.  
 
Details of the payscales to be removed are on the attached spreadsheet. 
 
Please note this does not remove all Whitley payscales, as some have been incorporated into 
local payments and therefore will remain active. 
 
ACTION REQUIRED 
 

Users should review the list of payscales being removed for awareness. 
 
FURTHER INFORMATION 
 

None 
 
NEXT UPDATE 
 
None 
 


